
BOROUGH OF
BRENTWOOD

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

Notice is hereby given by the
Zoning Hearing Board of the
Borough of Brentwood that a
public hearing will be held on
Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at
8:00PM  to  review  the
following: 
NEW BUSINESS- ZHB CASE
NO.  2024-01:  Request  for
variance from Section 38(D) of
the Borough Code to permit
the installation of a fence in a
technical  front  yard  at  the
corner lot at 3501 Kaufmann
Ave.   This  hearing  will  take
place  at  the  Brentwood
Municipal  Building,  which  is
located  at  3735  Brownsville
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15227.
Any  individual  requesting  an
accommodation to attend this
meeting  should  contact  the
Borough  at  412-884-1500
x115  no  later  than  July  17,
2024.


